From: Lalitha Jayaraman

Sent: November 14, 2022 8:53 PM
To: LegislativeServices
Subject: 6900 Southpoint Drive - rezoning to permit the construction of truck storage in an

existing operations yard

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through
email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hii,

I Received the notice and my concerns are the following as [ am living across the street along Stride avenue.
1.0. How will it impact the traffic in the area before and after construction?

2.0. What will be the noise level and how will it be mitigated?

3.0. How long will the construction take?

4.0. Will the southpoint drive between parcels 6911 and 6900 be closed permanently after the construction?
6.0. Please advise more details about the truck storage. Is it for the sky train or for the BC Hydro?

7.0. How will it impact the property value around this area? Will it be positive or negative?

8.0. How does it affect the aesthetic of my surroundings?

Thank you for consulting the public and would like to get the feedback on timely fashion.

Best regards,
Lalitha Jayaraman.
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